
The overwhelming success of this program over the past 3 years proves that this should 
continue as a valuable resource for patients in 2022. The CMSC Annual Meeting in National 

Harbor, MD, takes place June 1-4, 2022. CMSC, along with the program chair Dr. Randall 
Schapiro and Catamount Medical Education have planned the More About MS: Achieving 

Health and Happiness While Living with Multiple Sclerosis patient education program.
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